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25 March 2003 

Andrew Pasquale

Dear Andrew

RE: IEE Technical Presentation Prize

The Institution of Electrical Engineers (IEE) is one of the largest professional engineering societies in the world, with a membership of nearly 140,000.  Our mission is to facilitate the exchange of knowledge and the advancement of engineering and technology through publishing, education and our networks.

The IEE Technical Presentation Prize is awarded annually for excellence in the presentation of a final year project.  The emphasis of this prize is on the ability of an individual to communicate the technical information of their project to an audience.

As such, I am happy to congratulate you on reaching the National Final of The IEE Technical Presentation Prize, 2003.  This year’s National Final will be held in Melbourne on 10th April. 

The details of the National Final are as follows:

Date:

Thursday 10th April 2003

Time:

10.30am-3pm

Location:
Auditorium, IEAust House, 21 Bedford Street, North Melbourne.

The winner will then be announced at the IEE Victoria Annual Dinner, to which all Finalists are invited.  Details of the dinner are as follows:

Date:

Thursday 10th April 2003

Time:

7pm-11pm

Location:
The Long Room, Melbourne Cricket Ground

The winner of the National Final will be flown to the U.K. to participate in an IEE Younger Members conference as well as receiving one year’s IEE membership.  All National Finalists also receive one year’s free membership.

In the coming week, Julie Armstrong, the IEE Australia Secretariat, will be arranging your return flight and accommodation in Melbourne.  She will contact you to confirm details.  If you wish to invite friends or family to either the Presentation Final or the Dinner, they would be very welcome and we would be pleased to help you in these arrangements.

I have attached a copy of the judging criteria to help with your preparation. I have also attached an itinerary for the 10th April and further information on the IEE Victoria Annual Dinner.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by email, Fitzgerald.Marguerite@bcg.com, or by phone 0422 453 337.

I look forward to meeting you and wish you luck in your preparation.

Regards,

Marguerite Fitzgerald

IEE Victoria Honorary Secretary

IEE Australia 


Secretariat


PO Box E303


KINGSTON ACT 2604


Australia


Email: iee@aust.org.au


Tel: +6 02 6273 4135


Fax: +61 02 6273 4825
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